105.7 FM
KVRD

Bill Nittler
PO Box 824
Mancos, CO 81328

Dear Bill:

Thank you for your letter. It is always interesting to hear about
the far away places our signal travels to. Enclosed is my busi-
ness card, as per your request, to confirm it was in fact our signal
you received. Your description of what you heard does indicate
KVRD-am 1600 made it into the area, at least briefly. Thanks for

letting us know!

Tobin J.
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News/Pro ram Director
KVRD-am 1600
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